
Mr Marcin Libicki 
Chairman of the Committee on Petitions 
European Parliament 
Brussels 
Belgium 

Venue: 

Commencement Date: 

3 1 January 2008 

Bracken Court Hotel, 
Bridge Street, 
Balbriggan, 
Co. Dublin. 
(Martello Suite) 
Monday 3"' March 2008 @ 10.30am 

Environmental Protection Agency 
Ao Ghniornhoireochf um Choomhnli Comhshooii 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford. Ireland 

Ceanncheathru. Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, h e  

T: t353 53 916 0600 
F: t353 53 916 0699 
E: info0epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Subject: Concerns related to the implementation of the EC environmental 
legislation in conriectioiz with petition 295/2005 

Dear Mr. Libicki 

I am to refer to Dr. Mary Kelly's, Director General of Agency, letter dated 17* January in 
relation to concerns raised by the Committee on Petitions as referenced in petition 295/2005. 
As indicated in that letter the Agency has decided to hold an oral hearing of the objections 
raised in relation to the proposed decision of the Agency to grant a waste licence for a landfill 
at Nevitt, Lusk, Co. Dublin [Application Reg. No. WO23 1-01]. 

It is noted that Mr. David Hammerstein MEP will attend the hearing and in these 
circumstances I would be grateful if you could inform him of the dates and venue as 
referenced above. It is noted that neither Mr. Hammerstein nor the Committee on Petitions 
have made a formal objection as provided for in national legislation. In these circumstances 
Mr. Hammerstein should make himself known to the chairperson of the hearing. If he wishes 
to make his concerns known to the hearing he should advise the chairperson who will seek to 
facilitate h m  at an appropriate opportunity during the course of the hearing. I should add that 
he is very welcome to attend and observe the proceedings each and every day the hearing is in 
session. 

A copy of this letter is being forwarded to the chairperson of the hearing for his information. 

I would again ask that you pass on the details of the hearing to Mr. Hammerstein at your 
convenience. 

Yours sincerely 

I 

1 

Progr&ne Manager 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


